SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING
June 15, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 5:05 PM by John Callahan
Members Present: John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Catherine and Bob Irzyk, Tracey Hutton
Catherine made a motion to accept the May 18, 2017 minutes Paul seconded and the motion passed.
Tracey updated us on the following:
Route 113 we have been told by Mass DOT to plan up to 25% of the project, but still won’t give us a
final approval of the exception.
NMCOG has given us quality information for the Master Plan and Safe Pathways committee’s

Housing is on hold now.
Water is stepping back to make sure the funds we have are used wisely

Tracey is waiting for the bike racks and benches to come in.

We should think about connecting Town Forest to Larter Field.

Bob Irzyk made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 John Callahan seconded it passed.
Our next meeting will tentatively be Thursday September 14, 2017 at 6:30 PM

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary



